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WELCOME AND WELCOME BACK
Welcome to families who are new to our school and welcome back to all 
students and families. We have commenced Term 2 in a calm, positive 
and happy manner.

SCHOOL UNIFORM
As the weather becomes cooler and our children change from wearing 
summer uniform to winter uniform items, I would like to remind parents/
cares that children are encouraged to put their jackets/coats on before 
going outside to play on cooler days but these are not to be worn inside 
the classrooms.  Our classrooms are well heated. Please make sure 
that your child does not wear any non uniform items over their uniform. 
If you feel that the weather is especially cold, they may wear additional 
items underneath their uniform provided they cannot be seen.

THANK YOU TO OUR VERY GENEROUS  
IRAMOO PS SCHOOL COMMUNITY
During Term 1 this year, our Student Social Service and our optional 
casual dress day raised $850, which was added to our 2025 Good 
Friday Appeal Virtual Tin donation. 
On Friday April 18, our Iramoo 
School Community pledged a 
total of $2,203 to this year’s 
Royal Children’s Hospital Good 
Friday Appeal.  Thank you very 
much for your generosity in 
supporting this excellent cause.
Our Junior School Council 
members are currently deciding 
what cause this term’s social 
service will support.

SWIMMING PROGRAM YEARS 4 and 6 
Our Year 4 and Year 6 children began their 8-day intensive swimming 
program at Swim4All, Werribee. Their program will conclude on Friday, 
May 2. Our students have been very co-operative, enthusiastic and 
independent. I thank our staff for their organisation and support of our 
students.

Our Year 2 & 3 students’  
swimming program will be held during Term 3.

Our Year 1 & 5 students’  
swimming program will be held during Term 4.

TERM 2 2025
Tues, April 22 - Fri May 2
Year 4 & 6 Swimming Program
Friday, April 25
ANZAC DAY - Public Holiday
Friday, May 2
SSVWD - Cross Country 
Werribee Race Course 
Selected Students
Saturday, May 3
Election Day - BBQ  
School Gym
Monday, May 5
Year 6 A Day In The Life 
Wyndham Central College
Wednesday, May 7
Year 3 & 4 Hooptime Basketball 
Selected Students
Friday, May 9
Mother’s Day Stall
May 12 - 16
Education Week
Tuesday, May 20
Year 1 Animal Land  
Children’s Farm
Monday, June 2
Year 6 Gala Sports Day
Friday, June 6
Pupil Free Day
Monday, June 9
Kings Birthday - Public Holiday
Thursday, July 3
Parent Teacher Interviews 
3:20pm - 7:00pm
Friday, July 4 
Last day of Term 2
Early dismissal 1:30pm
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MOTHER’S DAY STALL
We currently have a small but enthusiastic group of parents/
carers working together to prepare items for our children to 
purchase at our Mother’s Day stall on Friday, May 9.
There will be a variety of gifts for children to choose from 
ranging from $1 - $10.

In previous years the people who have helped on the stall have really enjoyed the day – the company 
of the other parents / cares and the fantastic looks on the children’s faces as they choose a gift for their 
‘someone special’. 
Even if you haven’t been involved with our school much at this stage, I’m sure that you would enjoy this 
experience and you will be made very welcome.   No experience or special skills required. All volunteers 
are required to provide a current Working With Children Check.  

MAY 9

Generous contributors to Iramoo Primary School student health/welfare. 
Please support this local business whenever you have the need for a pharmacy 

and don’t forget to mention that you are from Iramoo Primary.

127 BALLAN ROAD
WYNDHAMVALE 9742 4111

2026 PREP ENROLMENT
Attached is information for you, your friends or neighbours whose child will be 5 years old by the end of 
April, 2026.  
We encourage families to enrol at their local neighbourhood school as soon as possible.
Any families who know they will be moving schools in 2026 also need to advise our school either via our 
school office 9741 2803 or email: iramoo.ps@education.vic.gov.au   to assist us with our 2026 planning.

PLASTIC LID COLLECTION FOR WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY MURAL
Our Art Room is collecting plastic bottle lids of all 
colours and sizes for an exciting collaborative mural 
in celebration of World Environment Day on June 25!
Help us turn everyday waste into a beautiful piece of 
art that raises awareness about recycling and caring 
for our planet.
Please drop off clean plastic lids to our main office by 
June 14.
Thank you for your support in making art that makes a 
difference!

ELECTION DAY BBQ SATURDAY, MAY 3, 2025 OFFER OF HELP
We will be conducting a sausage sizzle when our school is used as a polling booth on Saturday, May 3, 
2025.
If you are able to spare a couple of hours to assist us on the day, it would be greatly appreciated. Please 
advise the office by Monday, April 28 to indicate your availability on Saturday, May 3.
If you are unable to assist on May 3, we would appreciate a donation of a box of water bottles or soft drink 
cans such as Coke/Zero, Fanta or Sprite, or something similar.  Please deliver these to our school office 
by 3:15pm on Monday, April 28.
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2026 PREP ENROLMENT
We are currently taking enrolments for 2026 Prep. If you, your 

friends or neighbours have a child who will be 5 years old  
before the end of April 2026, please encourage them to enrol  

at their local neighbourhood school as soon as possible. 

Tours of our school for Tours of our school for 
prospective families will be prospective families will be 

conducted on alternative conducted on alternative 
Wednesday afternoons at Wednesday afternoons at 

2:00pm throughout Term 2.  2:00pm throughout Term 2.  
Tours will start  Tours will start  

from Wednesday,  from Wednesday,  
April 30 at 2:00pm.April 30 at 2:00pm.

Please email your supporting documents to iramoo.ps@education.vic.gov.au or  
bring the following documents into our office:

• The child’s Birth Certificate (front and back)
• Immunisation History Statement 
• Two documents for proof of the child’s permanent residential address**, either: 

- Contract of sale/title document/rates notice (for homeowners) or 
- Rental agreement provided by a real estate agent (for tenants) or
- Any current Centrelink related document e.g. health care card or
- A current document from the Australian Taxation Office along with one  
other current piece of evidence such as a utilities bill (eg. gas/electricity). 

Please note that documents must be original or certified copies. 

**Statutory declarations will not be accepted, and no enrolment will proceed  
without the required documentation. 

IRAMOO PRIMARY SCHOOL



MUSIC
LESSONS

www.genesismusicschool.com.au

ENROL
NOW

GUITAR
KEYBOARD
SINGING

ONLINE ENROLMENTS
CALL 0401951592 

DON'T MISS OUT 
 



PLEASE FILL OUT AND SUBMIT THE
ENROLMENT FORM ON OUR

WEBSITE

ONCE WE RECEIVE YOUR DETAILS,
WE WILL CONTACT YOU.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, FEEL
FREE TO CONTACT US VIA EMAIL OR

PHONE. 

www.genesismusicschool.com.au

info@genesismusicschool.com.au







COST $10 PER CLASSTUESDAYS
10AM - 12PM

NURTURING MINDS
THROUGH CREATIVITY 

Please call 8742 3688 or email
admin@iramoocc.com.au for

more information

Week 1 – 29/4/25 
Charcoal Drawings - Landscape 

 
Week 2 -6/5/25 

Rustic Plant Holder 

Week 3 - 13/5/25 
Painting a lady with daisies in hair using acrylic paint on canvas

Week 4 – 20/5/25 
Air dry clay flowers - no mess

 
Week 5 – 27/5/25 

Mandala painting with acrylics on a wooden tray
 

Week 6- 3/6/25 
Pattern Art

 
Week 7 – 10/6/25 

Nature watercolour painting 
 

Week 8- 17/6/25 
 Decoupage and Paint

Week 9- 24/6/25 
Painting a landscape using acrylic paint on a canvas

Week 10- 1/7/25 
 Still life drawings



Montessori 
 Information Evening  

 Join us for an exclusive Montessori 
Information Evening at AMIGA   
Montessori Wyndham Vale! 

 

Date: Monday, 14th April 2025 
Time: 6:30 PM – 7:30 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

Please RSVP by Thursday, 10th April 2025. Please email wyndhamvale@amiga-
montessori.com.au or phone (03) 9999 7984         

Address : No. 163-173 Greens Road, Wyndham Vale, 3024 

 

  

 

    

Learn how our Montessori curriculum, inspired by the EYLF 
framework, nurtures confident and independent learners. 

       Please note: This is an adults-only event. 

    Reserve your spot today! 
 


